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December 21, 2010

Ms. Emma Forkner
Department of Health and Human Services
PO Box 8206 ES

Columbia, SC 29202-8206 ) Y R
._v., fwbi_ﬁw A D «
Dear Emma:

On behalf of the South Carolina Dental Association (SCDA), Dr. Jim Mercer and | would like to thank you
for your time and meeting with us on Wednesday, December 8, 2010.

The SCDA remains committed to the South Carolina Medicaid program, but we must point out that we
remain frustrated and feel that little progress has been made in certain areas related to DentaQuest.
While it is true that some issues have been resolved, there remain many areas that require attention and
need improvement. Although the issues were discussed in our meeting, | wanted to summarize them
again:

e DentaQuest still lags behind in claims processing and claims payment. There are many dentists
who have outstanding claims dating back to August when DentaQuest assumed their role. Other
dentists have hundreds, and some have thousands, of dollars of claims unpaid.

» DentaQuest still lacks effective communication to the dentists. As noted above, there have been
some improvements, but those have only been communicated through DentaQuest's web portal.
It is our feeling that all changes and updates need to be communicated on paper so that dentists
around the State are up to date on the most current information.

* DentaQuest staff still lack the knowledge and consistency when communicating the correct policy
to dentists regarding the dental program. As stated in our meeting, many dentists have seen
claims paid on patient, but when the same procedures are filed on another patient, the claim(s)
are denied.

We spoke about several other issues regarding fraud and abuse in the program. As stated before, The
SCDA and its Medicaid Committee do not condone any type of fraud and we urge DHHS and DentaQuest
to hold all dentists accountable.

We look forward to continuing to work with you to improve the Medicaid program that is needed by many
low income citizens in the State.

Again, thank you and your staff's time for our meeting.
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il Latham
SCDA Executive Director

Cc: Mr. Richard Davis, SCDA Lobbyist
Ms. Felicity Myers, DHHS
Ms. Beverly Hamilton, DHHS
Mr. Roy Hess, DHHS
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